
FIRE MANAGEMENT BOARD 

FMB Memorandum No. 22-001 

3 February 2022 

TO: Fire Management Board Members 

FROM: Erin Horsburgh, Chair, Fire Management Board (FMB) 

SUBJECT: MPHAT COVID-19 Prevention and Mitigation Recommendations for Wildland Fire 

As we continue to coexist with the COVID-19 Pandemic in 2022, the Medical and Public Health 

Advisory Team (MPHAT) has refreshed the COVID-19 safety protocols for interagency wildland fire. 

Please review the attachment and develop appropriate policy to disseminate the recommended direction 

within your agencies. 

As a reminder, this and other COVID-19 guidance for wildland fire can be found at: 

https://www.nwcg.gov/coronavirus  

Attachment 

Distribution: 

Fire Executive Council Members 

National Multi-Agency Coordinating Group Members 

NWCG Executive Board Members 
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